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25th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents  

Parking 

 

I have had several members of the local community contact me with concerns about parking at drop off 

and pick up time around the school.   

 

Please can I ask that you are considerate to the neighbours, but more importantly ensure the safety of all 

members of the school community.  We all have a duty to ensure that children can get to school and 

leave school safely.  Please adhere to the road markings and double yellow lines around the school.  

There seems to be a particularly concerning issue with parking on the corner of Hazeleigh Road/West 

Road at the front of the school, but also to the rear of the school in Florence Road.  

 

Can I also ensure that the entrances to the school are kept clear of any scooters, bikes and dogs.  Again, 

this allows pupils and parents to enter and leave the site safely.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

  

Simon Arthur 

Headteacher 
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